
 
 
 
 

October 31, 2006 
 
 
 
To the Honorable Common Council 
  Public Works Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 060675 is a file rejecting a portion of reservation for public street purposes located south of 
West Green Tree Road from North 60th Street west to a point 144 feet more or less, in the 9th Aldermanic 
District. 
 
 A new subdivision to be known as Bacher Farm is proposed to be developed generally north of 
West Mill Road west of North 60th Street. There is an existing 30-foot wide by 144-foot long east-west 
reservation no longer needed for public street purposes. This file will eliminate from certain property an 
unnecessary portion of reservation for public street purposes located south of West Green Tree Road from 
North 60th Street west to a point 144 feet more or less. 
 
 The City Plan Commission at its regular meeting on October 30, 2006, recommended approval of 
the subject file. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
cc: Ald. Puente 


